Alcoholic Beverage Board July 8, 2016

The Alcoholic Beverage Board of the City of McMinnville met July 8, 2016 at 12:00 Noon at City Hall. Present were: Lester Cowell, Fred Hoover, Patricia Riffe, Ben Newman, and Noemi Crutchfield. Mayor Haley was also present.

Lester Cowell called the meeting to order and stated the first item of business was Junior Auxiliary of McMinnville for Smoking in McMinnville on August 12-13, 2016. Kate Alsbrook was present. Lester asked her some questions in which she answered. Ben made 1st motion and Patricia made 2nd motion and the rest agreed.

After that there was no more business and Lester made the motion to adjourn the meeting.

andrew years